Minutes of the meeting of the

Welney Archive and Social History Committee

of the Welney Parish Council held in the Parish Hall, Welney

on Friday 2nd November 2007 at 7.30 p.m.
Present:
Cllrs.Ken Goodger, (Parish Council Chairman), Mr.Derek Levesley, Mr.Terry Copeman, Mr. Trevor Bray, Mrs.Christine Bray, Mr. Mark Brown and the Parish Council Clerk - Mrs. Pat Copeman.

Cllr.Goodger thanked everyone for attending..

1. Apologies for absence


There were no apologies for absence. 

2.  The Minutes of the meeting held on 3rd April, 2007 (having been circulated) were        approved and signed by the Chairman as a correct record of the meeting,

3.  Matters Arising,


Mr. Derek Levesley gave a brief report on the Social Evening held on 28th April


When Mr. Mike Petty came along to give a talk.  It was a very interesting and


entertaining evening and Mr. Petty gave a wonderful talk on the life of a Bargee


entitled Pickwick’s Fenland Scrapbook 1838.  Although not as well attended as


we would have hoped, it was thoroughly enjoyed by all.  Mr. Terry Copeman


confirmed that he had made a DVD of the whole evening, and this would be 


included in the archive material.  Thanks were extended to Mr. Levesley for

acting as MC for the evening, and to Mrs. Christine Bray for arranging the refreshments

4  Future Meetings.

Following discussion , it would agreed that another Open Day would be held on Saturday 16th February, 2008 commencing at 10 30 a.m in the Parish Hall.  The theme of the day would be wedding photographs and stories, and Mr.Levesley

agreed to prepare a feature for inclusion in the next edition of the Welney News which is due out at the beginning of February.  Refreshments would take the form of soup and rolls with tea and coffee also available.  It was also agreed to hold a further committee meeting to make final arrangements on 18th January, 2007 in the Parish Hall at 7.30 p.m.

5.  Any Other Business


A suggestion was made to possibly arrange an outing during the summer months


to Elgoods Brewery at Wisbech, and the Clerk agreed to contact them to find 


out times and suitable dates so that the visit could be suitably advertised

Several suggestions were also received for talks and visits – Brewery, Thatching, Basketweave, Pottery, Brick-making, Cooper, etc. and hopefully these could be investigated for either a visit or a talk later in the year.

It was also advised that the Children of Welney Fayre  may well be taking place

Again, during September, 2008 and it was agreed that if possible it would be a good idea for the W.A.S.H. committee to have a display at that event

The question of copying larger photographs was also raised, and it was agreed to

look into the cost of purchasing an A3 printer or copier.

There being no further business the Chairman thanked everyone for attending and declared the meeting closed at 8.30  p.m.

Signed ........K.Goodger....................................................Chairman   

Dated ……18th January, 2008………………………………….

